
 

 

 
 

Construction Notice                                                              January 25, 2024     

Service Lane Closure on February 1 by the   
Mental Health and Substance Use Wellness Centre 

 

What’s happening? 
 

● There will be no vehicle access between Keary Street and Allen Street on February 1, 2024 
from 7 a.m. to 3 p.m.  

● Access to Allen Street will be via Brunette Avenue only. 
● The closure is needed so that our Facilities Maintenance and Operations’ contractor can hoist 

materials and equipment via a crane onto the Mental Health and Substance Use Wellness 
Centre (MHSU) roof.   

 
How will this affect you?  
● Expect some delays for both drivers and pedestrians.  
● MHSU staff and visitors will need to access the MHSU parkade from Allen Street after 

entering from Brunette Avenue. 
● Pedestrians entering the MHSU building may be asked to wait for several minutes. 
● Copperstone residents will need to access their parkade from Brunette Avenue for the day. 
● There will be flaggers and signs to direct drivers, pedestrians, and cyclists. Please follow 

directions for your own safety. 
 

 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience. Our contractors will minimize the impact of noise, dust, and 
disruption in accordance with the City’s regulations and Good Neighbour Protocol.   

Contacts Contact us at RCHRedevelopment@FraserHealth.ca or 604 418-5326. Visit 
www.fraserhealth.ca/royalcolumbian to learn more or to sign up to receive our construction notices.  

 

https://www.newwestcity.ca/database/files/library/RevisedMay2021_Good_Neighbour_Protocol___External_Version.pdf
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